
From: Asanele Yapi  
 
I was once a learner from a government funded school called Mary Waters High School. It 
was like most other government funded schools lacking in some facilities for academic 
learning in the new South Africa.  
 
Amongst those were access to the Internet, a conducive space for studying as well as 
mentorship for academic success, things I was able to get from Inkululeko.  
 
At Inkululeko, I was given an Internet connection to assist me in homework as well as 
assignments that required research. I was given a quiet space to study and more importantly 
introduced to students at a higher academic level (varsity) who would tutor me for free.  
 
More importantly, I was also introduced to many mentors who would encourage me to 
participate in academic activities outside school such as many science competitions that 
would help me learn more and qualify more for tertiary education.  
 
I am deeply indebted to Inkululeko and ask for as many people to support to organization as 
there are many children who will need such help as the help I gave gotten from Inkululeko. 
 


